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A meeting of the Board of Election Commissioners of St. Louis County was held at its office located at 12
Sunnen Drive, Maplewood, Missouri, Tuesday, June 8, 2010, at 2:00 p.m. on notice and call of Chairman
Kellett.

Present at the meeting were:

Richard H. Kellett Chairman
Julie R. Jones Secretary
Anita Yeckel Commissioner
Steve Garrett Attorney
Joseph E. Donahue Director
Joseph A. Goeke, I Director

Mr. Kellett called the meeting to order and a roll call was taken. A quorum being present, the meeting was
called to order.

No one was present for the Public Forum.

Ms. Jones made a motion to approve the minutes of the May 11, 2010 Board Meeting and Ms. Yeckel
seconded. There were no changes or corrections. A vote was taken and the minutes were approved.

Mr. Kellett then called for the Directors' Report.

Judge Goeke said that we are holding the Special Runoff election for the Mayoral race tie in Bella Villa today.
To keep cost down, we send our own employees to work the poll and we are using paper ballots.

Our next election is the Primary Election on August 3. This election is complex because we need ballots for
each party as well as non-partisan ballots. We are moving 1,100 people because it will save us 30 ballot
style, bringing the total precinct ID’s to 610. There are 8 unavailable school buildings, one of which willbe a
permanent move for those voters.

Mr. Donahue said that Polling Place change cards will be sent 4 week prior to an election then their regular
notification card will be sent. The poll worker training schedule is included in the packet if any board
members would like to attend. The poll troubleshooter position probably won't be ready for the August
election but hopefully for November.

We currently have election temps and 23 college temps working on 4 petitions with around 28,000 pages of
signatures.

Robinwood will be held on June 15. There are 787 registered voters and 100 property owners. We have
gotten 267 ballots back from registered voters and 9 from property owners.

Judge Goeke commented on the new smart board in the tech area.
There was no Old Business to discuss. There was no New Business to be brought before the Board.

Ms. Jones moved that the financial and personnel reports be accepted and filed. Ms. Yeckel seconded the
motion. A vote was taken and the reports were accepted as filed.

There were no personnel or legal matters necessitating a closed session.
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There being no need to enter into a closed session, Mr. Kellett made a motion that the meeting be
adjourned. Ms. Yeckel seconded the motion. A roll call vote was taken and the meeting was then
adjourned.
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